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UPDATES & REMINDERS 

 
AED MACHINE LOCATION  

Brandywine Hall Breezeway 
 

ASSOCIATION OFFICE HOURS 
Monday-Friday 8am-12pm & 1pm-4pm 

To contact the Association office, please call:  
 (239)481-2326 or email 

sdanley@precedentmgt.com  
 RD support: christinec@precedentmgt.com 

 
BOD MEETING 

Thursday, April 20th at 6:30pm 
Subject to change, will be in person and virtual. All 
owners are encouraged to attend.  

 
FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING 

Monday, April 17th at 6:30pm 
Subject to change, will be in person and virtual. 
Karen Christianson 586-909-4804. 

 
BINGO 

Wednesday, April 19th at 7pm 
There was 107 people in attendance March 1st   and 
we gave out $1550 in bingo prizes. We had three 
$250 prizes.   The first jackpot , the Round Robin, 
was split and won by Phyliss Ciplloni, Lee Marcella 
and Nancy O’keefe.  The second jackpot, the letter X 
was won by Rosemary King and the third jackpot, the 
cover all was won by Mark Shumaker. 
Bingo is having a good season. Come  and join us. 
We do have one request, please try not to bring large 
bills. It’s very difficult for the money takers to cash 
large bills.  Thanks, see you next time. Janice 
PetragliaThanks to all my bingo workers for taking 
over Bingo March 15th. Fran and I were out sick, but 

bingo still went on as scheduled. There were 95 in 
attendance, and we gave away $1400 There were 5 
door prizes of $20 each. The stand-up game paid 
$50.  There were two winners for the Large Round 
Robin  Jackpot game which paid $125 each to Brenda 
Titus and Jim Weber. Dallas Williams won the letter 
X for $250  and two winners, Sharon Lagrove and 
Camille Corregab  split the Cover All Jackpot game 
for $125.each.See you all on April 5th for the next 
Bingo night. Janice Petraglia 239-728-1371. 
 
 

JEWELERY MAKING 
Wednesday, April 19th at 9:30am 
On the third Wednesday, April 19,  at 9:30am, you 
can make your own jewelry (earrings, necklaces, 
and/or bracelets )in the craft room in the Craft/Puzzle 
building. No previous experience is necessary.  Beads 
and all other necessary materials will be available.  A 
$2.00 donation is suggested to cover the cost of wires, 
clasps, etc.  if you have any questions, call Chanda at 
239-703-7644.  Hope to see you there. 
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EARTH DAY BARBEQUE 

Saturday, April 22nd at 4:00pm  
Brandywine Bocce Club will host our Earth Day 
Barbecue on Saturday April 22nd from 4:00 to 6:00 
pm in Brandywine Hall. Outdoor or indoor seating is 
available on BWH grounds, depending upon the 
weather. All residents and guests are invited to attend. 
Sign up in Brandywine Hall on Monday April 17th 
between 1:00 and 3:00 pm. Hamburgers are $8.00 
each, cheeseburgers are optional at no extra charge. 
Hot Dogs are $5.00 each or two for $8. Condiments, 
chili and onions will be provided, BYOB. Music 
provided by DJ Gil. 
 

POTTED PENS 
Wednesday of April 26th, at 9:30am, 

we will show you how to make a pot of blooming 
ink pens.  All materials will be provided for a 

donation of $1.00.  Call Chanda at 239-703-7644 if 
you have any questions. 

 
CHAIR VOLLEYBALL 

Wednesday, April 26th  at 7pm 
Join us in the Brandywine Hall and bring a neighbor! 
If you have any questions, please call Chuck Licari at 
586-995-0647.  

 
PARTY AT THE POOL 

                    Friday of April 28th, at 3:30pm 
On Friday, 4/28/2023, Arlene Zimmerman  (Robert’s 
Mother) is turning 102. Please join us at the pool 
between 3:30pm and 4:30pm, to wish Arlene a happy 
birthday and enjoy some birthday cake. Robert will 
bring a jumbo card that everyone can sign. No gifts 
please. Robert Zimmerman 

 
Sunday Night Supper Pot Luck 

Sunday April 30th at 5:30 pm Brandywine Hall 
Please bring your favorite appetizer, entrée, salad, or 
dessert that serves 8 to 10 along with your adult 
beverage of choice. (Water and Coffee provided.) 
There will be 50/50 Drawing. 
Come one, Come all!  
Donna Johnson, 386-804-0481 

 
 

 
 
 
 

    
LUNCH BUNCH 

Friday, May 19th 
Back popular demand. Lunch Bunch is returning in 
May! Watch the May Bugle for our big news! 
Save the date.  

 
NOTICE FROM ACTIVITIES: 

Residents may be unaware that permission is required 
to receive email notices (for party pictures, calendars, 
and other info) as well as adding your name, address, 
and phone number in the Brandywine Resident 
Directory.  Also...permanent name badges are 
available that saves costs during our events.  Forms 
are available in the office.  If you email or text Roger 
(RDHervey@gmail.com) he will add you to the email 
list. 
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